
St. Paul’s Artwalk, 2022, was witness to an increase in attendance. We averaged 

80 - 150 people each month. Some members of the public come in to view the Art, 

and some come in because of curiosity. Many people tell us they have never been 

in St. Paul’s before, and comment on the beauty of the sanctuary. Often those 

people take advantage of the church tours, and view the art show. Other people 

come in for the art and music. 

 

Art shows have ranged from photography and mixed media to electic multimedia. 

We were especially pleased to host the Genesee County Youth in Detention.  There 

were some really inspiring and interesting pieces in the art shows through the year. 

 

Music during the year was a mix of area musicians performing with the accordion 

and classical guitar, piano, organ, vocalists, and choir. We also hosted the Mott 

Community College music students. There were many excellent music 

performances. 

 

The church parlor is our art viewing room, and a place where visitors can have 

something to eat, and relax. The parlor was especially beautiful during Christmas 

time. 

 

Thank you to all the Artwalk volunteers that make St. Paul’s Artwalk possible and 

successful. 

 

Audrey Stephens 
 
 


